Lowndes County Board of Commissions
327 N. Ashley Street
Valdosta, GA 31601

March 28, 2024

Dear Commissioners:

The intent of this letter is to respectfully request that the planning commission, staff and county
Commissioners visit this site before any public meetings are held. Due to extreme land cost and
new construction prices, our goal is to be able to develop a new subdivision in the county and to
be able to sell new homes for under $225,000. Thank you in advance for your consideration and
taking the time to evaluate this request. If you have any questions or concerns please contact
Clint Joyner at 229-251-2990

Respectfully,




